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BAY WOOD INTERIM ACTION

Shoreline Restoration and Buffer 
Enhancements

Buffer Enhancements

Soil Cleanup Area



HIGHLIGHTS

• Project awarded by Commission to Strider on 
September 13, 2020

• Crew was onsite and working beginning in late 
Nov/early Dec of 2020

• Approx. 4,400 Tons of contaminated material 
removed from the site

• 1,300 LF of Shoreline re-graded and re-planted 
and 2,200 LF of upper bank re-graded and re-
planted



WEST SHORELINE 
(POST RESTORATION)



Original Bid Final Amount 

Original Bid $ 1,398,213.00 $ 1,426,393.61

Change Orders
01
02

$    44,279.66
$    36,899.76

Over Runs / (Under Runs) - $   (52,998.81)*

Subtotal $ 1,426,393.61

WSST $    137,024.87 $    139,786.57

Total $ 1,535,237.87 $ 1,566,180.10

* Final contract reconciliation change order amount

CONSTRUCTION COST SUMMARY



REQUESTED 
COMMISSION ACTION

Commission authorize closeout of the public works 
contract for the Bay Wood Interim Action - Shoreline 
Restoration and Cleanup project with Strider 
Construction in the amount of $1,566,180.18, 
including Washington State sales tax.



THANK YOU!
QUESTIONS?




